
Welcome to our first edition of Kids Rock for this academic
year! The school is already buzzing with excitement for the term
ahead. 

It has been wonderful to walk around the school and see so
many happy faces enjoying their learning. Can you spot
yourself?

Kids Rock!



We're Going on a Bear HuntWe're Going on a Bear HuntWe're Going on a Bear Hunt









RelationshipsRelationshipsRelationships
Rowans have been learning about important people in thier
lives. They have discussed what it is to be a family and
different variations of how this looks for different people. 

Here is some of their work from PSHE this week.



RERERE
Silver Birches have been learning about items that you might find in a
Hindu's home and how they are used for worship. We have been trying
to work out what each item is by matching up the items with their
names and descriptions. 



Working ScientificallyWorking ScientificallyWorking Scientifically
Pupils in the Oaks class will be learning about properties of change
and materials this half term.

They have been assessing what are the best thermal conductors. Here
they are posing with their props!



Our school choir meets on Wednesdays after school
in the hall until 4pm, directed by Mr Street. 

Rehearsals are fun and relaxed, while also offering
expert guidance on how to sing in a group, how to
develop your own voice, and general musicianship.
Repertoire is varied, with many of our songs chosen
by the children, and there are also opportunities to
play instrumental accompaniment. 

We perform regularly: last year we opened all three
performances of the Christmas panto on stage at the
village hall, while our next appearance will be at the
school fête on 26 November. 

All ages and experience levels are welcome!

Please contact the school office for more information

A word from Mr Street ....A word from Mr Street ....A word from Mr Street ....


